
 

 

Daniel Wubah convened the UCC at 1:30 p.m. in 226 Tigert Hall. 

 

Members Present:  Daniel Wubah, Chair, Cammy Abernathy, Thomasenia Adams, 

James Bailey, David Bloomquist, Kelli McCormack Brown, Peggy Carr, Sheila 

Dickison, Simon Dobrin, Stephanie Hanson, Selman Hershfield, Linda Childers Hon, Raj 

Machhar, Sarah Martin, Albert Matheny,  Andrew McCollough, Mike McKenzie, Karen 

Miles, Eileen Oliver, Robert Primosch, Steve Pritz, Lynn Romrell, Edward Schaefer, Jim 

Thompson, Elaine Turner 

Guests:  Laurence Alexander, Roxanne Barnett, Joanne Foss 

 

1. Approval of minutes of the December 18, 2007 meeting:  The minutes were 

approved. 

 

2. There were no updates from the recent Faculty Senate meeting.  

 

3. Proposed curriculum change to the Women’s Studies major, increasing 

the number of upper division hours required for completion of the major 

from 24 to 27, effective with the 2008-09 academic year: Dr. Dickison 

explained that there are plenty of courses with space available to meet this 

new requirement. The proposal was approved 

 

4. Proposed changes to Athletic Training Curriculum, effective with the 

2008-09 academic year: Dr. McCormack Brown explained that the intent of 

this proposal is to require student to take BSC 2010 and 2010L. The affected 

departments have approved the requirement. The proposal was approved. 

 

5. Proposed changes to College of Health and Human Performance 

academic policies, effective with the 2008-09 academic year: Dr. 

McCormack Brown presented a document meant to formalize many unspoken 

rules in the college. The proposal was approved. 

 

6. Proposed change in Public Health and Health Professions Bachelor of 

Science program writing requirement, effective with the 2008-09 

academic year: Dr. Hanson explained this will formalize what has been 

policy in the college for many years. The proposal was approved. 

 

7. Proposed changes to requirements for Anthropology major effective with 

the 2008-09 academic year: Dr. Dickison presented the proposed change, 

requiring an additional anthropology course as part of the critical tracking 

criteria. The proposal was approved. 
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8. Information only items from Graduate School: No action required 

� Proposal concerning major, minor and undergraduate credits 

counting toward graduate degree effective Fall 2008. 

� Proposal for a concentration in Nonprofit Organizational 

Development in the department of Family, Youth and Community 

Sciences, effective Spring 2008. 

 

9. Notice of proposed new undergraduate courses:  A motion to accept all 

proposed new courses was approved. 

 

10. Notice of proposed new graduate courses: Information item. 

 

11. Items from the floor: 

 

•••• Dr Wubah announced that the course tracking system is now available 

to enter undergraduate and professional courses, at approval.ufl.edu. 

Committee members are encouraged to use it to submit any requests 

for new courses or changes to existing courses, in place of the paper 

UCC1 and UCC2 forms. It is hoped this system will be used 

exclusively beginning with the Fall 2008 term. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:12 p.m. 

 

 

 


